
 
PO BOX 25 

Barre, MA 01005 
barreridingdrivingclub.com  

Dear fellow and prospective members:  

As we dig ourselves out of the deep snow, I know most of you, like myself, are looking forward to the warm 

weather and getting back in the saddle.  The Club is gearing up for some fun activities in 2022 and we hope that 

you will join us again for the coming year.   

It's time to renew your BRDC membership for 2022.  I have enclosed a membership renewal form for your 

convenience, so please complete, and return to BRDC with your payment.  Your membership renewal offers 

many benefits, including a free subscription to Community Horse Magazine; free or discounted rates on Trail 

Rides including Spring and Fall Trail Rides. 

ANNUAL MEETING and CABIN FEVER will be held on March 5, 2022 at 6 p.m. at the Barre American 

Legion.  This will be a pot luck.  At the meeting we will be electing officers and board of directors, reviewing 

last year’s events and discussing events and activities for the upcoming year. We hope that you will be able to 

attend.  See the website for flyer and additional information.  We will be having an auction so if you would like 

to donate any items please let myself or Jane Lynds (lyndsrjsb@aol.com) know before that Saturday. 

The proposed slate of Board of Directors for 2022 are as follows:  Lynne Goodnow; Jane Lynds; Jill Poulin, 

Steve Theran; Rob Lynds; Maryanne Wojcicki; Gail Lent, Dave Marsh, Carol Wickett; Karen Lajoie; and 

Amanda Guiard.   

Without your membership, participation, donations and commitment to BRDC we would not be able to provide 

scholarships to our local youth which is the foundation of our club.  As always if you are interested in 

volunteering for any of our events or if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me or any other 

board member. 

Thank you  

Lynne Goodnow 
President, BRDC   
lgoodnow@yahoo.com     
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